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Comments: Please put Telephone Gap on hold at least until early 2025 when the US Forest Service is planning a
nationwide Forest Plan amendment process. The current plan that Telephone Gap is based on was done in 2006
which is close to twenty years ago. We need to take a more recent look at plans for our forests before
implementing such drastic measures.



